
Notice of summer business holiday 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to the summer business holidays in Japan, our office will be closed from August 9th 

(Sun) to August 16th (Sun). 

 

Please note that there will be possible delay in processing orders/inquiries during this 

period. 

 

We will resume our business on August 17th (Mon). 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Kind regards, 

MIYAMAE CO., LTD. 

 


